
 

 

Dear parents, 

 The school year is coming to an end. This month we will be preparing for 
Kindergarten. For children who will be with us next year, this will be an 
opportunity to learn about what to expect when they graduate next year. We will 
be focusing on how kindergarten is different and similar to preschool and 
discussing the importance of making friends and the different ways that they can 
do that.  

 We will be having an end-of-the-year celebration before school ends. We 

will send out information as we get closer to the day.  

Dates to remember. 

• 2:15 pm   13   Donuts with dad 

• No School    14   Graduation 

(for non-graduating students only) 

 

• 1:00 pm Dismissal   17-21   Last week of school 

 

Last Day of School is June 21st 

Happy Birthday to Hilan Carriel (June 28) and Pedro Londono (July 29)  
   


